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What is the Fall 2023 date of the NABA Regional Student Conference in Round Rock, Texas?

The southern regional conference will take place at the Kalahari Resort in Austin, TX from September 27 —
October 1. An official announcement will go out in April.

What was the purpose of this town hall meeting?

NABA Inc. hosted this town hall meeting to provide a detailed look into the election process and install new
national, regional and chapter volunteer leaders.

Why does NABA need a new logo?

It isn’t uncommon for organizations to modernize or change their logos when their market strategy shifts.
As announced in 2021, NABA Inc expanded its reach to include Black professionals in accounting,
business, finance, and entrepreneurship. The new business model, One NABA, positions the organization
to stay current with industry trends and better serve the needs of Black Business Leaders, communities,
and corporate partners.

Will NABA release the recording of the town hall meeting?

Yes, you can view the town hall meeting on NABA Inc.’s official YouTube channel — Here



https://youtu.be/6T2DMRtLwNk
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